
 

 

 
 

 
August 6, 2024 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION:   
RFPQ 49-24, Development of South Washington Ave Site and Former Clearwater Salvage Yard 

 
The City of Clearwater’s Procurement Division is cancelling the above referenced solicitation in its 
entirety pursuant to City Code Section (2)(b):  Reject all bids, proposals, quotations, or vendor 
responses, and re-advertise the solicitation, pursuant to the procedures prescribed in this 
division 
 
Inquiries regarding this Notice of Cancellation can be directed to the City’s Procurement Manager 
at (727) 444-8524, or mailed to City of Clearwater, Attn: Procurement Division, PO Box 4748, 
Clearwater, FL 33758-4748. 
 
Posted on this date by: 
 

Lori Vogel 
Lori Vogel, CPPB 
Procurement Manager 
 
 

 

 


